
 

City of Grants Flood update for June 23, 2024 

City of Grants crews are actively working to clean up areas 

affected by Friday’s flooding. Crews will continue to work 

throughout the following weeks. We ask all citizens to be 

mindful of “Road Closed” signs, these are put in place for the 

safety of the citizens. City Manager has been in contact with 

the New Mexico Governor’s office as well as Senator Munoz 

for some assistance from the State level. We will continue to 

update the citizens as information becomes available.  


